ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE EAST SALFORD COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

HELD 22nd July 2010
	SUBJECT
	ACTION REQUIRED
	UPDATE



	1. The poor level of bus services in parts of East Salford
	Following his recent visit to the Community Committee, Graham Stringer be invited back to discuss progress that he has been making in this issue. Roger Baldry (RB) to follow this up.
	

	2. Budget Sub-Group
	A working  party be set up to discuss criteria on which Budget-Sub Group consider applications for recommendation
	

	3. New Broughton
	Paul Walker (Area Co-ordinator) and a representative of Countryside Properties to do a presentation on the construction works and broader issues associated with it at the next meeting.
	

	4. Excluded pupils
	Paul Makin (Assistant Director of Children's Services to meet Charitable and Voluntary Sector organisations that work with excluded young people to see how the needs of these young people can be better served
	

	5. Charlestown Bin Marking Scheme
	Heather McAvoy and Heather Potts, who have instigated the Charlestown Bin Marking Scheme have asked for a meeting with ward Councillors and the head of waste management in Environmental Services asking for support for their scheme.

Paul Walker to arrange. RB to investigate if the Community Payback Team might do this work.
	

	6. Cherrytrees Nursery
	RB to request a letter from Salford City FC to Cherrytrees  management confirming the offer to Cherrytrees to use the new premises at the ground when it is built. RB to notify Councillor Merry if should it not arrive.
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